
Dear NiaII, This hasn't come up on the snotifications, no here are our comments by email, Many thanks for all your 
help, Richard 

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory  Committee 
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT 

4 June 2014 

19 Gloucester Crescent 2014/2874/P + 2014/3296/4 

No objection in principle. VVe note a discrepancy between the sketch (very helpful) and the section drawing: 
will the brick facing to the new concrete sub-structure be flush with the original brick face; we think it should 
be. 

Richard Simpson FSA 
Chair 


